
Ghana Partnership Report:  February 17, 2018 
 

We have little new to report. Fran wrote to Irene Amon at Fuller to introduce our 
church to her, but has not yet heard back. 
 
As mentioned at the last congregational meeting, Pastor Wes Bergen, of 
Morgantown Church of the Brethren, reported they set aside $2,000 to the 
seminary, but we’ve had no further contact with their church since the end of 
2017. 
 
Fran has indicated a desire to step down as chair of the Ghana committee, and 
we are looking for a new person or persons to chair the committee and 
coordinate activities with Good News Seminary for 2018, including possibly 
arranging a trip to Ghana in 2019. Anyone from the congregation who is 
interested is invited to talk to a member of the committee:  Mary Derstein, Fran 
Osseo-Asare, Fidele and Leah Lumeya , Rogers and Paulette, Bart Moyer, Jim 
Rosenberger, or Jeremy Gernand.  
 
Report submitted by Fran Osseo-Asare  


